
                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                             

                                                                                                               

    Dear Parents, 

    Greetings! 

 

We are pleased to inform you that our school will be 

celebrating Basant Panchami on Saturday, 1st February 

2025, to honor the arrival of spring and seek the 

blessings of Goddess Saraswati. 

 

Students are encouraged to wear yellow colour 

traditional dress. Special activities, including Saraswati 

Vandana and cultural performance, will be organized to 

mark the occasion. 

 

We look forward to active participation from all 

students. 

 

   Warm regards, 

    Principal 

    Eraya Royals School 

    Malwa County 

    Indore 

 

 

 

 

 


